
 
 

 

  

KILCOCK & NEWTOWN PARISH BULLETIN 

12th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME – 25th JUNE 2017  
(Mass Bk A; Part 2, page 47)  Responsorial Psalm “In your great love, answer me, O God.” 
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PARISH DIARY 
Baptism meeting for parents of children for baptism in July 
on Tuesday, 27th June at 8pm in St. Coca’s. 
We want to take the opportunity to wish Mary Lynn (Scoil 
Choca Naofa) and Carmel Reilly (Lollipop Lady) well in their 
retirement and we wish to acknowledge, with gratitude, their 
wonderful and dedicated service to the children and 
community of Kilcock over the many years. 
From Monday, 3rd July weekday masses will be celebrated at 
10am in the Little Chapel as work in St. Coca’s Parish Church 
commences. 
Readers for next week: Ashling Bracken - 6pm Sat; Ray 
Manning – 9am Sun & Derek MacSweeney – 12 noon Sun. 
 

	

Fr. John Fr. George  Parish Office:  01 6287406; info@kilcockandnewtownparish.ie 
01 6287448 01 6103512  Office Hours:  Mon: 10-12 noon; Tue: 9am-2pm; Wed –Fri: 10-1pm 
   Parish Shop: Mon-Fri: 10.30am-12.30pm - 01 6287499 

IN GRATEFUL THANKS 
The family of the late Delia Walsh, wish to express their 
sincere gratitude to all their family, neighbours and friends, 
who supported them during their sad bereavement. To all who 
called to see Mam, prayed or lit a candle, had masses offered, 
called to the house, attended her removal and funeral, 
travelled from Coventry and all over Ireland, we truly 
appreciate it. 
We would like to thank the Doctors and staff of 
Johnstownbridge Health Centre, the Doctors and Nurses of 
James Connolly Memorial Blanchardstown, the Pallative Care 
units of St. Bridget’s Hospice and St. Francis’ Hospice for 
their wonderful care of Mam. 
Thanks to Fr. John, Fr. George, and Fr. Michael for visiting 
Mam in hospital, prayers at her home and for the lovely 
funeral mass and homily. We also wish to thank Breda 
Hopkins for saying prayers, which were favourites of Mam’s, 
before her removal. A special thank you to O’Neill 
Undertakers and our cousin Liz for their help and guidance in 
organising Mam’s funeral. We would like to thank Laura 
Duff & Kilcock Choir for the beautiful choice of hymns on 
Saturday evening and again on Sunday and to the Rosary & 
Adoration groups for their Guard of Honour at the Church. 
A heartfelt thanks to all of Mam’s wonderful family, 
neighbours and friends for all their help and support and the 
Guard of Honour when we passed home, it was a beautiful 
tribute to her. She would have been very proud. Mass will be 
offered for your intentions. 

“In the heart of those who loved you, 
You will always be THERE.” 

PJ BYRNE MEMORIAL GOLF PARISH 
FUNDRAISER – 7th JULY 2017  

in 
Knockanally Golf Club 
4 Ball -  €200 per team 

We are looking for sponsorship for 
• Prizes  Tee Boxes 

You can enter a team by contacting Parish Office 01 6287406, 
Austin 086 8032873, Michael 086 8558772, Liz 087 6275890. VOLUNTEER NOW FOR WMF 2018 

At least 2,000 volunteers are needed to organise and see 
through this amazing event in August, 2018. Volunteers can 
give of their time, abilities and service to organise and deliver 
this event in various ways; being part of stewarding, 
welcoming and information teams; photographers, bloggers, 
media support; logistics; programming support, and many 
other ways. There are plenty of reasons to volunteer, 
including the invaluable experience gained, the social 
interaction, making new friends or simply helping to create 
this amazing and once in a lifetime event. So, don’t delay, 
sign up today and be a part of this unique opportunity.  
Go to www.worldmeeting 2018.ie/volunteer for more details. 

Mass of thanksgiving to Blessed John Sullivan SJ in Clane 
Parish Church on Sun, 25th June at 11.30am. Blessing 
afterwards with Fr. John’s Cross. All welcome. For further 
details, contact Cait Cullen on 087 3126241. 
	

IN APPRECIATION 
The family of the late PJ Nolan would like to express their 
sincere gratitude to all who sympathised and helped them 
through their recent loss. A special thanks to Fr. John & Fr. 
Goerge and all the priests who celebrated mass, to all the 
carers, neighbours, friends and everyone who sent mass cards 
and attended the funeral.  
A special thanks to Liz, the choir and the Guard of Honour 
from the GAA. The holy sacrifice of  mass will be offered for 
your intentions. 

IN MEMORIAM 
We ask prayers for Michael Dunne (RIP), Pitchfordstown 
who died during the week. Mass will be celebrated for 
Michael on Monday 26th June at 10am in St. Coca’s Church 
with burial immediately afterwards to Balfeighan Cemetery. 
May he rest in peace. 

SUSO Gospel Choir are holding  “The BIG Gig” on Sunday, 
25th June in St. Coca’s Church at 7.30pm. Admission is €10. 

All welcome. 



 

Kilcock Parish Choir is taking a well-earned break in July & 
August and will return in full voice in September. The choir 
wishes to thank you all for your encouragement and support 
throughout the year. 
The St. Vincent de Paul Annual Summer Collection will take 
place at all Masses this weekend. We thank you for your 
ongoing support. 
Kilcock ICA will hold Crochet, Knitting and Craft classes each 
Tuesday night in the Scouts Hall (Meeting Room) at 8pm 
followed by Music Class. All welcome. If you have a new 
craft you can teach us please come along. For info. contact 
Mary 087 1300571. We are also hosting a special class in 
Beading on Tues, 27th June at 8pm in Scouts Hall, all 
welcome. 
The Annual “Coffee Day” in Kilgar Gardens, Garadice, 
Kilcock on Sunday, 25th June from 12 noon to 5pm. All 
proceeds are in aid of the Hospice and Maynooth Community 
Care Centre. All welcome. Book your “Coffee Morning” in 
Kilgar Gardens – tea, coffee & scones €10, groups of 5 people 
or more. For bookings or more details, phone Paula on 087 
1344950. 
Kildare Branch of the Irish Kidney Association (IKA) are 
holding a meeting on Monday, 26th June at 8pm in the 
Glenroyal Hotel, Maynooth. All welcome. 
LOST: Gents gold wedding ring lost on Friday, 16th June in 
the Kilcock area. If found, please contact 087 7579054. Ring 
is of great sentimental value. 
Pilgrimage to Lough Derg for 3 days, departing on Friday, 7th 
July from Kilcock Church at 7.30am. If interested, contact Joe 
087 3815887 or Mick 087 6697902. 
All Ireland Rally for Life 2017 – join thousands of marchers 
to celebrate Life and in support of the 8th Amendment on Sat, 
1st July at 2pm from Parnell Square. 
“A Question of Sport” Benefit Night for well-known sports 
photographer, Adrian Melia, will take place in Kilashee House 
Hotel, on Thursday 29th June at 8pm. There will be a host of 
sports personalities on the night, including Dr Cian O’Neill, 
Glen Ryan, Michael Carruth, Eric Donovan, Johnny Murtagh, 
Willie McCreery & many more. Tickets cost €30/€50 each. 
Contact David on 086 2643012. 
Piloxing (a combo of pilates, boxing and dance) now at the 
new time of 7.30pm on Tuesday nights in Scoil Choca Naofa. 
 
 

MASSES FOR WEEK 
St. Coca’s, Kilcock  
Sat, 24th Jun                6pm Ann Campbell (Anniv) 
  Joe & Eamon Blake (Anniv) 
Sun, 25th Jun         9am  
   12 noon   
Mon, 26th Jun            10am Shared Mass for the Living   Eucharistic Adoration – 10.30-11.30am & 6pm-8pm  
Tue, 27th Jun        10am Shared Mass for the Deceased 
Wed, 28th Jun       10am  
Thu, 29th Jun       10am  
Fri, 30th Jun       10am Thanksgiving Mass 
Sat, 1st Jul                    6pm James Malone, Pinewood Lawns (4th Anniv) & remembering his parents Peter & Mary & sister Brigid  
  Greville 
Sun, 2nd Jul         9am Deceased members of the Montague family 
   12 noon  Baby Louisa McKeon (8th Anniv) 
  David Howell, Chambers Park (2nd Anniv) 
Church of the Nativity, Newtown 
Sun, 25th Jun    10.30am  
Wed, 28th Jun           11-1pm Eucharistic Adoration 
Sun, 2nd Jul    10.30am Peter Halligan (7th Anniv) & remembering his brother Tom & Ciss & Bob Needham & Phil Fahy 
  Ann & Christopher Grogan, Knockanally & remembering their sons Pat & Michael & their daughters 
  Mary & Ann 
   
 
   
 
 

PARISH LOTTO - Tue, 20th June 2017 
Lotto Nos. 2 – 6 – 17 – 19        

NO Winner   Next Jackpot: €10,200 
5 x €50 Winners: Ann O’Haire, Ann Devine, Margaret 
Flood, Moira Leonard, Maria Kane. 
Promoters (2 x €50): Joe McFadden, Gretta Kennedy. 
In-hall (2 x €25): Jim Leonard, Martina Staunton. 

Thank you for your continued support. Yearly or half-yearly 
lotto tickets make an ideal gift for any occasion. 

 
 

CAPPAGH G.F.C. – Tue, 20th June 2017 
Lotto Nos.  7 – 12 – 27        

NO Winner  Next Jackpot: €800 
€20 Winners x 5: Debbie Ennis, Mick Murphy, Maureen 
Doherty, Rosemarie McGeragthy, Eva Sheridan. 

Thank you for your support.	

Kilcock & Newtown Parish Development Fund: 18h June 2017: €1,127.00; Offertory Collection for 18th June 2017: €1,055.00.  Thanks to all who 
contributed, collected and counted.   Kilcock & Newtown Benevolent Fund: A/C 4475: Kilcock Credit Union. All donations welcome! 
 

SVP - STAY WARM SAVING SCHEME 
Stay warm and take the chill off your bill! Save up for your 
central heating oil/solid fuel! Saving fuel stamp cards and stamps 
available from Angie’s (01 6287233), John Ryan Butchers (01 
6287189), Vincent’s Shop (01 6284269), Kilcock Post Office (01 
6287201) & The Chocolate Box (01 6287503) and cost €5 each. 

 
	

 

GLÓR NA nGAEL 
Scoláireachtaí Aodhán MacFhionnlaoich: Bhuaigh n mic léinn 
seo leanas n Scoláireachtaí go Coláiste Mhuigheo 2017 – Conor 
Murphy, Deirbrhile Fossett, Josh Fogarty, Sophie Burke, Tommy 
Walsh, Demi Lacey, Daniel McKeon, Ellen Farrell, Niamh 
O’Donovan Hamilton agus Amy Costello. Tá súil agam go 
mbainfidh siad tairbhe agus taitneamh as a dtséimhse sa 
Ghaeltacht.  
These scholarships are funded by your generous contributions to 
our Annual Church Gate Collection. Míle buíochas do gach duine 
a thacaigh linn. 


